
From: Shea, Karen M.
Sent: 5/3/2010 4:56:02 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Workforce Conference

Hi Bill

Just was wondering where will this conference be 
held?

Thank you

Karen Shea

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 4:05 PM 
To: Phillips, Paul
S.; Shea, Karen M.; Charles, Melicia 
Subject: PG&E Workforce 
Conference

Paul, Karen, Melicia:

I wanted to invite you to the PG&E workforce
Development conference on May 14. The agenda is attached. Let me 
know if you want to attend. It should be a good and informative 
day.

«draft AGENDA for 
convening_wcs_v2.doc»
Bill
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